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          15th June, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
    Re: Harry Potter Studio Trip 
 
As you are aware, our trip to the Harry Potter studios in Watford will take place on Monday 18th June 
2018. 
 
I remind you that pupils will be expected to wear school uniform and that they will need to bring a 
packed lunch. If your child is entitled to free school meals then a packed lunch will be provided.  
 
Pupils can bring spending money with them, however, it is the responsibility of the child to look after 
their money and any valuables they bring with them on the trip. Below is an email address showing 
the prices of some of the souvenirs to help you gauge how much money you would like your child to 
bring with them.  
 
  https://shop.wbstudiotour.co.uk/product-categories/souvenirs.html 
 
Below is an approximate timetable for the day. These times are subject to change.  
 
Bus Leaves Cymer Afan school     9.30am 
Arrival at film studios     1pm 
Lunch                                                                             1.15pm  
Tour        2:30pm 
Leave Film studios      5pm 
Arrive back at Cymmer Swimming Pool                9pm 
 
On Monday, pupils will arrive at school normal time and will attend registration as normal. They will 
go straight to the hall as soon as they have received their mark and we will leave at approximately 
9.30 am.  After the trip, pupils will be returned to Cymmer Swimming pool car park.  Pupils will be 
encouraged to text or phone on the way home to give you a more accurate time as to when the bus 
is due to arrive back so that you can pick up your child/children. 
 
We anticipate this to be an excellent day and are very much looking forward to sharing this 
experience with our pupils.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Miss E. Dawkins 
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